
Interested in playing soccer in 2017? 
 

 

 

 

 

Croydon City Arrows are looking for players aged 

12 to 18 for both boys and girls teams. 

 

(Previous playing experience is an advantage, 

but not a requirement.) 

 

If interested, please contact the club at:  

secretary@croydoncitysc.org.au or visit our 

Facebook page. 

 

Our registration day is on 12th February 2017 at 

Dorset Road Reserve, Croydon, 10am to 2pm 


